
There’s a Spirit Day Coming Up! 
This Friday, February 18th, 2022, is Olympic Day at Lincoln Alexander 

School! Students are invited to support any country around the world 

by wearing the colours or clothing (i.e. shirt, hat, scarf etc.), that 

represents the country of their choice. 

 

 

 

 

 

Like the Olympic flag we are all linked together in friendship… 


